

English lesson (26/ 05/ 2022)

1. Choose ONE verb and put the verbs into HTĐ, HTTD, QKD, HTHT

Donate*2	Clean	Do	Cook	Save
Cure	Plant	Tutor	Take	Recycle

1. The doctors a poor man *in the hospital* now.
2. Annie and Smart always plastic bags.
3. Peter blood twice.
4. They care of old people yesterday.
5. Jackie books for poor children 3 days ago.
6. A fireman..... a girl in a fire last night.
7. Pinky and Pinky up the street for 2 hours.
8. Linda charity every month.
9. Super dinner for old people since 6 o'clock.
10. They trees in the neighborhood today.
11. Elsa and Anna just..... poor children in English.

2. Near Future or Future Simple

1. Phillip (be) an actor in the future.
2. I (buy) a new phone. I am saving money.
3. I think my Mom (like) this dress.
4. Sophia promises she (keep) secrets.
5. What is Jane doing with this brush? He (paint) his room
6. We (fly) to Italy next Sunday. We have just bought tickets
7. –Wow, it's freezing (=very cold) here.
– I (make) you some warm coffee
8. Robot (become) a teacher in the future.
9. - What time (you/meet) Debbie and Mark?
- They have phoned and said 7.

3. Put the verbs in the correct tense (xác định MĐ chính, phụ rồi chia ĐT)

1. If we (recycle) more, we will help the Earth.
2. If we turn off the computer, we (save) electricity.
3. Many animals will die if people (cut down) trees.
4. If she (not/ arrive) early, they will be angry.
5. If you don't stop talking, you (not/ understand) the lesson

6. What will you do if you (not/go) out at the weekend?
7. There (not/ be) enough food if we don't reduce soil pollution.
8. Many fish (die) if rivers are polluted.
9. If he (want).....help the Earth, he (reduce)..... his use of plastic bags.
10. We (lose) the next match if we (not/ practice) harder.
11. If you (not/ take) a taxi now, you (miss) the train.
12. If the weather (not/ be) good tomorrow, we (not/go) to the beach.

4. Viết dạng PHỦ ĐỊNH hoặc CÂU HỎI

1. They (not/recycle) plastic bags yet.
2. The kids (not/always/throw) rubbish into the bin
3. Nick (not/win) the competition last year.
4. I (not/tutor) a poor girl now.
5. My family (not waste) electricity since 2017.
6. Suri (not turn) off the lights last night.
7. they (plant) many trees in the forest for 2 days?
8. the children (dump) waste into the lake yesterday?
9. you (reduce) deforestation now?
10. he always (protect) the Earth?

5. Read and choose the correct answer

The elephant is the largest animal to walk on Earth. An elephant can carry a load of 1,200 pounds. They eat 300 pounds of food a day. An elephant baby can weigh 200 pounds at birth. Elephants can live up to 70 years. Elephants can be trained to carry logs with their trunks. They also use their trunks for drinking water, bathing, eating and communicating. There are two kinds of elephants : the African elephant and the Indian elephant. African elephant can be characterized as larger ears. The African elephant grows up to 10 feet and weighs as much as 12,000 pounds. The Indian elephant grows up to 9 feet tall, and weighs up to 800 pounds. This elephant is characterized as smaller ears. Another name for the Indian elephant is the Asian elephant.

1. What is topic of the passage?

- | | | | |
|---------------------|--------------------|--------------|----------------------|
| 1. African elephant | B. Indian elephant | C. Elephants | D. Elephants' trunks |
|---------------------|--------------------|--------------|----------------------|

2. How much does a baby elephant weigh at birth?

- | | | | |
|--------------|---------------|---------------|-----------------|
| A. 70 pounds | B. 200 pounds | C. 300 pounds | D. 1,200 pounds |
|--------------|---------------|---------------|-----------------|

3. According to the passage, elephants can use their trunks for the following activities, EXCEPT

- | | | | |
|------------|------------------|-------------|-------------|
| A. bathing | B. communicating | C. sleeping | D. drinking |
|------------|------------------|-------------|-------------|

4. Which kind of elephant is the largest? A. The Indian elephant B. the African elephant
 C. the Asian elephant D. the Indian and Asian elephant
5. An Indian elephant has than an African elephant.
A. a longer tail B. a stronger trunk C. smaller ears D. bigger teeth

6. Read the passage and do the tasks below.

Manchester has a population of about five million but it's not the capital city of Britain. London is the capital and it's the biggest city in Britain. But Manchester is the wettest! In Manchester, it rains in spring, summer, fall and winter. The city is very noisy. There are a lot of cars and there is a lot of pollution. People drive their cars to work and children take the bus to school. There aren't many bikes or motorbikes because the weather is very cold. Near the city, there are lots of lakes and mountains. People go walking there on the weekend. Manchester also has a lot of cinemas and theatres so there is always something to do on the weekend.

A. Write T (true) or F (false)

1. Manchester has a population of about five million.
2. Manchester is the capital city of Britain.
3. Manchester is very quiet.
4. Children go to school by bus in Manchester.
5. There are a lot of cinemas and theatres in Manchester

B. Answer the following questions

1. Is Manchester bigger than London?
.....
2. How is the city?
.....
3. How do people go to work?
.....
4. Why aren't there many bikes or motorbikes?
.....
5. Does Manchester have a lot of cinemas and theatres?